
Newsletter– 3rd February 2023 

The next school holiday: School will close next Friday 10th February at 3:15pm for the 

Spring half term. We will reopen on Monday 20th February at 8:45am. Thank you  

Dinner money:  

Please make sure dinner money debts on Scopay are cleared. There are quite a lot of 

large dinner money debts on the system. If this builds up, your child may have to be put 

on packed lunches. If you have a debt, please clear this as soon as possible. Thank you 

Maths:  

It only takes a minute! 

Have you heard about the amazing app from White Rose Maths? 
The app is free and can be downloaded on any android, kindle or apple device. 
It is designed for children in KS1 and supports the learning that we do in the classroom.  
However, it also includes work on multiplication and division that is suitable for children 
right up to year 6. 
It breaks tasks down into manageable 1 
minute chunks. 
The challenges are quick and fun and it 
gives children the opportunity to build 
their number sense and mathematical    
understanding. 
If you have the opportunity, check it out! 

Uniform reminder:  

Please make sure that all children are wearing the correct uniform to school.  Particularly, 

black school shoes, plain white t-shirt for PE and no earrings. To see the full uniform list 

please refer to the list on our school website. Www.bradleyprimaryschool.org 

Go Velo:  

Go Velo have some free cycle session on over the half term (13th-17th Feb). There are a variety of 

sessions available for all children of all abilities including learn to ride, fun cycle session and on 

road cycle training and we can also offer free bike hire for these too. Parents can find all our ses-

sions and can book on using our Eventbrite link: https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/half-term-

holidays-552549?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-

medium=discovery&utm-term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb  

FREE Swim pass:  

Your child should have been given a free swim pass from school which can be used during the 

school holiday (Mon 13th Feb-Fri 17th Feb) at Pendle Wavelengths. To see dates and times 

available, visit www.pendleleisuretrust.co.uk. 
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